
From: louise harrison   

Sent: March 17, 2025 10:50 AM 

To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: proposed official plan amendment, zoning by-law amendment 
and plan of subdivision 3056 Neyagawa Blvd.; Neatt (16 Mile Creek) Inc; OPA1321.02 24T-
24006/1321, Ward 7 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to express my concern about this proposed development at the north west 
corner of Dundas/Neyagawa,  regarding the development of seven towers– 16 to 28 stories, 
2278 units/2000 cars/7000 residents. I believe this is a terrible idea for the entire 
community and surrounding area as this would create even more traffic congestion, 
security issues, basic strain on the entire infrastructure of this area not to mention pressure 
on community services and environmental concerns. While I am not opposed to housing 
development, this particular project would be a disaster for this area, not to mention the 
noise and disruption that would go on for some extended period of time! (I live very close 
by)  

 

Please consider my rejection of this proposed plan when deciding its future. 

 

In appreciation, 

Louise Harrison 

Oakville,  
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